
   

~ This week’s attendance ~ 

 Trevithick  

YR 

St Piran 
Y1 

Penhaligon 
Y2 

Boscawen  
Y3 

Trengrouse 

Y4 
Trelawny 

Y5 
Davy 

Y6 

96.6 % 96.6 % 99 % 93.2 % 98.1 % 100 % 96.9 % 

Trengrouse Viking Runes 

 Last Friday, as part of their Viking topic, Y4 have been learning all 

about Viking runes! These are the symbols used by Vikings to write, a 

bit like our alphabet. The children made the most of the sunny after-

noon to make the symbols using natural objects in our grounds. They 

have also been debating whether Alfred the Great really was great! 

After lots of research and discussion, the children decided that he was indeed 

‘great’ because on balance, he did more good deeds than bad. It’s reassuring to 

know that his name stands up to the scrutiny of Trengrouse Class! 

 

 

Bags2School 

An enormous thank you to everyone for your very kind donations to our Bags2School collection on 

Tuesday this week. We were so please with how many bags were brought up to school. What’s more, 

you managed to raise £110 for FOPS funds which all go back into providing resources and experiences 

for your children!! Thank you 

Keep Perranporth Tidy - School Litter Pick  

Our first ’School Litter Pick Day’ of this year is scheduled for Tuesday 25th May. On this morning we 

are encouraging children to walk to school and collect litter on their route. There will be a prize 

for the class who have the most contributions of rubbish that day! We hope that this morning will 

encourage children to think more about littering problems, about not just walking past and ulti-

mately not dropping litter themselves. There will be two bins so that recyclable litter can be cor-

rectly recycled, so please do feel free to separate whatever you find. 

 

We hope as many of you as possible will join in with this exciting event and 

help keep our streets litter free and inspire our children. We would like to say a huge thank you 

to Faye Clifton and Green and Blue for organising these brilliant litter picks and being so support-

ive of our school and community! Thank you! 

Penair School Headteacher Meeting 

Apologies to those parents who had planned to meet the Headteacher of Penair School, Mr James 

Davidson, on Tuesday afternoon. Sadly the weather was not on our side and just far too wet. The 

meeting has now rescheduled for Thursday 27th May next week. Mr Davidson will chat through the 

transition to Y7 and give parents the opportunity to ask any questions they may have. The meeting 

will take place on the lower play ground amphitheatre at 3.30pm. Parents and children can make 

their way through the lower playground gates on to the playground at the end of the day. Fingers 

crossed we’ll have some better weather the second time around. Thank you.  

http://www.greenandblue.co.uk

